
Happy	Friday!	

Next	phase	of	remote	learning	begins	Monday,	April	6	
An	email	was	sent	to	all	Little	Miami	families	this	morning	regarding	the	next	
phase	of	remote	learning	to	begin	next	week.	You	may	read	the	email	here.		

Our	website,	LittleMiamiSchools.com	website	has	been	updated	with	the	latest	
information	about	remote	learning,	our	meal	program	and	other	resources	for	
mental	health	and	other	areas.	

AP	exams	modified	for	this	year	
Little	Miami	High	School	students	who	were	enrolled	in	Advanced	Placement	
classes	prior	to	school	closure	will	still	be	able	to	take	the	AP	exams	for	credit	
this	year.	Testing	has	been	modified	this	year,	and	exams	begin	May	11.	

6	selected	for	Buckeye	girls	state	
Congratulations	to	six	LMHS	juniors	who	have	been	selected	to	represent	Little	
Miami	at	Buckeye	Girls	State	this	summer.	

Little	Miami-Mercy	Health	Clinic	closed	temporarily	
For	the	safety	of	patients	and	staff,	and	to	allocate	needed	resources	to	
addressing	the	COVID-19	pandemic,	Mercy	is	reducing	the	number	of	offices	in	
the	area.	For	this	reason,	Little	Miami	School	Health	Center	is	
temporarily	closed.	Read	more	information	on	where	you	can	receive	care	if	
needed.	

Important	info	for	Class	of	2020	Seniors	

• All	community	service	hour	requirements	have	been	waived	for	seniors.	
• Although	the	original	dates	for	Prom	and	graduation	are	still	set	for	now,	back-up	

dates	have	been	booked:	
o If	no	Prom	on	May	2,	back	up	date	July	15,	7-11	p.m.	at	The	Oasis	
o If	no	Graduation	on	May	17,	back	up	date	July	20,	7	p.m.,	Nutter	Center	

No	school	work	during	spring	break	
There	will	be	no	remote	learning	school	work	during	Little	Miami's	regularly	
scheduled	spring	break.	The	days	off	are	Friday,	April	10,	and	April	13-17.  

 


